
 
 

 
 
 

 

The Motorola Solutions Foundation are offering scholarships 
for Indigenous students from the Polly Farmer Foundation’s 
‘Follow the Dream’ program who are studying engineering or 
technology related disciplines at universities across Australia. 
 

 Application Status: Open for 2022 award 

 University Course: STEM - Engineering / Technology 

 Study Mode: Full Time 

 For: Assistance with study 

 Number on offer: Various 

 Duration: 1 Year 

 Value: $10,000.00 AUD each 

Applications have been extended to 6 May 2022 

For further information, please contact Ray Garrett, 
Polly Farmer Foundation Alumni and Program 
Manager on (08) 9443 7260 or ray@pff.com.au 
 
To be considered for this scholarship you must be 
registered as a PFF Alumni before applying. Former 
Follow the Dream students can register as an Alumni 
at pff.com.au/get-involved/alumni-network. 
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